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Emily Cooper

I am writing to express my opposition to this project going ahead. My reasons are 
that it will greatly negatively impact the Mitchell River and surrounding land as well 
as the lives of the animals and the humans that live in the vicinity of the proposed 
site. Have we learnt nothing of the great importance and irreplaceable nature of our 
natural world through the recent destruction due to the fires last summer? We can 
no longer deny that our environment is in need of our protection. Prioritising profit 
over the environment will never end up working out well in the long term and that is 
what we should be thinking of. It is my hope that these submissions are listened to 
and that the greed of a small minority does not win over our precious and 
irreplaceable natural environment. Please listen. Kind regards, Emily Cooper
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